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A: You might be interested to know that in After Effects
CS6, the built-in LensBlur effect can now be used on
non-linear video. It can be found under the Blur > Lens
Blur menu and looks like this: In the production of
integrated circuits, the circuit elements are arranged in
specific patterns and then the circuits are connected to
form complete circuits. The circuits are connected to
form complete circuits by metal interconnect systems.
Conventional aluminum interconnect systems typically
have been formed by depositing a seed layer of
aluminum over the entire circuit and then depositing
thereover a thin layer of an oxide. Next, the oxide is
removed using standard etching techniques. The
aluminum is then removed from selected areas, exposing
the seed layer for the next level of interconnect. This
process is repeated until the last level is complete. More
recently, circuit densities have increased and the overall
size of the chips have decreased dramatically. This
increases the number of metal lines running over the
circuit chip. While this tends to improve system
performance by allowing faster circuits, it also requires
more stringent control of the electrical characteristics of
the metal interconnects, particularly the RTS (resistance-
temperature-skew) of the metal lines. While gold is the
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traditional interconnect metal, it is generally used only in
situations where a relatively loose tolerance is allowed.
Thus, the advent of aluminum alloy metallurgy,
particularly with copper, is important to obtain the
manufacturing level of performance. In general, it is
desirable to reduce the RTS variation across a wafer for
a given set of manufacturing tolerances. As an example,
current metalization processes use a wet etching
sequence comprising of: a first wet etch of a photoresist
layer to form opening over the etch barrier (tantalum
nitride, typically); a following wet etch of a sputtered
titanium layer over the etch barrier and down into the
photoresist layer opening, to remove photoresist and
oxide layers and to define the metalization metal line
(titanium); a second wet etch of the titanium layer using
a hydrogen fluoride gas etchant which etches the
titanium layer selectively over the etch barrier and
exposes the underlying etch barrier (tantalum nitride);
and, a third wet etch of the etch barrier (tantalum nitride)
using a potassium hydroxide etchant. The process results
in an imbalanced bimetallic structure with concom
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love with Spider-Man? Looking for content relating to
the web-slinger? Well, we’ve got a treasure chest of web-
slinging goodness for you: 1. Read it! Marvel Comic’s
web-slinging superstar is a multi-million dollar franchise,
with a comic book, movies, TV show and other
merchandise. This article will give you a brief history of
Spider-Man, show you his some of his iconic comic
book art, and give you some of the best stories to read!
In one picture, you’ll get the lay of the land. 2. Our picks
You’ll have a hard time finding a better visual
introduction to the Marvel Comics hero than the image
that comes before this one. 3. The life and times of
Spider-Man Spider-Man f678ea9f9e
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